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21st March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians​ 
 
Re: Year 8 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 3rd April 2025 
 
We will be hosting a face to face Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 3rd April 2025.  
  
This is one of the most important events in the Ruislip High School calendar for Year 8 students and their parents 
as it is the opportunity to discuss with their teachers how they are progressing this academic year. Due to the 
importance of this event, we do expect all parents and guardians, as well as all students, to attend the evening. 
 
Appointments with each subject teacher can be made using our online booking system, enabling you to book your 
preferred time slots with staff directly. Please note if your son/daughter is taught by any of the following teachers 
you will not be able to book an appointment with them online due to these members of staff teaching multiple 
classes. All of these members of staff will be present at parents' evenings; however, you do not need an allocated 
slot to see them. On the night, please just go over and see them when they are free.  
 
Miss Garner - Drama  
Mr Tibbey - History  
Miss Nastou - Music  
 

Please note if you do not book any appointments, you will receive a phone call from your child’s form tutor,  Miss 
Farrell or Ms Ahmed; this is a supportive measure to see if we can help and make any arrangements necessary for 
your attendance at Parents’ Evening.   
 
To access the online system please follow the link: https://ruisliphigh.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
 
The booking system will open on Monday 24th March 2025 at 4pm and will close on Thursday 3rd April 2025 at 
4:00pm. Appointment times will be made on a first-come, first-served basis and we suggest you book your 
appointments as soon as possible.  
 

Appointments will be held in person from 4:30pm to 7:00pm and students are expected to join their 
parents/guardians during the evening. Students need to be in attendance with parents/guardians and must be 
wearing their full school uniform.  
  
Parent partnership remains a key to student success at Ruislip High School and so we very much look forward to 
seeing you and your child at the Year 8 Parents’ Evening 2025.  Friends of Ruislip High will also be in attendance 
for any parents/guardians to purchase any uniform or PE kit. Should parents/guardians have any further 
questions, please contact me via the main school office. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
​  
 
 
Miss Farrell 
Head of Year 8 
​  
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